
North Central District Health Department  
 Enfield—31 North Main Street, Enfield, CT 06082 * (860) 745-0383 Fax (860) 745-3188 
 Vernon—375 Hartford Turnpike, Room 120, Vernon, CT 06066 * (860) 872-1501 Fax (860) 872 1531 
 Windham—Town Hall, 979 Main Street, Willimantic, CT 06226 * (860) 465-3033 Fax (860) 465-3034 
 Stafford—Town Hall, 1 Main Street, Stafford Springs, CT 06076 * (860) 684-5609 Fax (860) 684-1768 

  
                                                                         Patrice A. Sulik, MPH, R.S.             

             Director of Health 
 

 
✻   SERVING:  EAST WINDSOR * ELLINGTON * ENFIELD * STAFFORD * SUFFIELD * VERNON * WINDHAM * WINDSOR LOCKS 

NOTICE 
 

The North Central District Health Department 
 

Board of Directors  
 

Regular Meeting Scheduled For  
 

September 9, 2020 
 

Is Cancelled 
 

 
Next Regular Meeting: Wednesday, October 14, 2020, location to be determined 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


